November 2019
Our Ref:  HP7735
Parents/Guardians of: _____________________________ Class: ______
Year 3 Swimming Lessons – Girls
Change of Dates

Unfortunately, due to emergency repairs to be carried out at Gayton Swimming pool, there will be no swimming lessons for your child on the following dates: 

Friday 6th December

Friday 13th December

CANCELLED
Friday 20th December

Your child will now be attending on the following sessions: 

Session 1:   Friday 29th November
Session 2:   Friday 10th January
Session 3:   Friday 17th January
Session 4:   Friday 24th January                   

Session 5:   Friday 31st January
Session 6:   Friday 7th February
Session 7:   Friday 14th February
Session 8:   Friday 28th February

Session 9:   Friday 6th March


Children attending swimming sessions must bring their swimming kits (including a towel), to school every FRIDAY.  

Please note that boys will need tight fitting swimming trunks (long shorts and boxer shorts are not allowed to be worn at the swimming pool) and a swimming hat.
These can be bought from sports shops and some supermarkets such as Asda, Home Bargains and Sainsbury’s.  Gayton also sell swimming hats which cost between £1.50 and £3.50.
Swimming is part of the P.E curriculum and it is compulsory for all pupils.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
